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Conundrum Holdings, whilst dismayed at the con�nued misinforma�on and fearmongering around this 

ma�er, supports the mo�on itself to “ensure that the Wallan and Beveridge communi�es are made fully 

aware of the State Government’s decision regarding [our] proposed [North Central Quarry] as soon as it is 

made”.  

The process to establish this much-needed quarry has been long and thorough. This loca�on has been 

known to contain a strategic extrac�ve resource, with its basalt reserves earmarked by the State since 1993 

which remains today. We are hopeful that in the not distant future we will be able to secure these quarry 

resources and play a cri�cal role within the northern corridor.  

  

Answers to common ques�ons have been and remain ar�culated on our website, 

conholdings.com.au/north-central-quarry/  
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